
PROJECT UPDATE | JANUARY 2019 

Due to inclement weather, crews are now expected to finish upgrading the storm drain system by the end of the 

month. Upon completion of this task, they’ll repave the street with temporary asphalt to resume travel on 1700 South. 

In order for this repaving activity to not be delayed, and to avoid damage to vehicles, on-street parking we’ll be        

prohibited from 1700 East to 1900 East.  

Crews are expected to work Monday through Friday, and possibly Saturdays from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. More updates will 

be provided as crews  move to different areas and achieve project milestones.   

WHAT TO EXPECT 

Residents should expect heavy construction equipment, noise, vibrations, dust, and temporary modified access to    

residences with brief utility interruptions during the work day. Due to the  narrow street width, only eastbound travel 

will be allowed along 1700 South while we complete these tasks, however temporary road closures should be           

anticipated as well. Both travel directions will open during the first week in February. 

SAFETY 

Safety is our highest priority. Please be cautious of trucks and equipment around the construction site. Work zone will 

be barricaded to protect the public, while activities aren’t  in progress. Please keep children from playing on or around 

parked equipment and materials stored on-site.  

If anyone in your household has a disability and needs special accommodations while our crews are present, ask them 

for help and they’ll be happy to assist. For any emergencies please call 911.  

PROJECT CONTACT INFORMATION 

Email: engineeringinfo@slcgov.com | Website: www.slcgov.com/mystreet  

Social Media: @SLCgov | Hashtag: #1700SouthSLC  

PROJECT TEAM MEMBERS 

• Jordan Valley Superintendent: Kelly Smith, 801-842-7190   

       Email: kelly@jordanvalleyconstruction.com 

• Project Manager: Josh Thompson, 801-535-6177 

• Civic Engagement Specialist: Adan Carrillo, 801-535-6251 
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